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860-490-5990
NEW BRITAIN AUTO DEALERSHIP SPEARHEADS CHARITABLE HOLIDAY PROGRAM FOR LOCAL HEALTH CENTER FOR VICTIMS OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

NEW BRITAIN, CT, NOVEMBER 30, 2017 - - Papa’s Jeep Ram, a New Britain, CT Chrysler Dodge Jeep and Ram truck dealer, has established a charitable program to help collect needed household items for the Prudence Crandall Center in New Britain.  Items like twin sheets, twin comforters, dish sets, silverware sets, cleaning supplies, toiletries, pajamas, etc. are desperately needed to help victims get re-established in a non-violent setting.
The Prudence Crandall Center opened in 1973 with the mission to provide comprehensive services for the victims of domestic violence.  As a non-profit health center, the Prudence Crandall Center is always in need of household items, which makes this holiday drive so important.
Barbara Damon, Executive Director of the Center says, “charitable drives like this one make a HUGE difference in our ability to help the women, men and children who are victims of domestic violence.”
Domenic Papa, 2nd generation President of Papa’s realizes the struggles of keeping a non-profit center such as this operating.  “The Prudence Crandall Center is the oldest domestic violence center in the state, serving nine Connecticut towns.  Their needs are great, not just at the holidays, but all year long.  We hope we can collect enough items to carry them through 2018.” says Mr. Papa.
PCC is one of only a few programs in the country offering the full spectrum of shelter, housing and support services needed to offer practical, long-term solutions to the challenges faced by victims, helping them heal and move forward to safe, self-sufficient lives, free of violence. It serves the towns of New Britain, Berlin, Bristol, Burlington, Kensington, Plainville, Plymouth Southington and Terryville.

A complete list of needed items is available for viewing and download at PapasJeep.com.  Collections will run until Monday, December 18th, 2017.  For more information call Lisa Papa Thiesfeldt at (860)490-5990
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